
Families 
There is no newsletter this week. Instead there is an Easter Blessing to all of 

our Parish Families

Easter Blessings

 

Wishing all of our Faith Formation Families a very blessed Easter.  It is a time to celebrate the Risen 
Lord Jesus.

Please remember to attend the Masses as a family

Vigil Mass @ 8pm with procession
Easter Sunday -March 31
Masses @ 9am and 11AM



Lynn M. Springer
Director of Faith Formation

Sacred Heart/St Mary’s
315 527 8399

Lspringer@syrdio.org
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